
!  

39th ANNUAL SCHOLARSHIP DRIVE 

YES!! I WOULD LIKE TO PLEDGE/CONTRIBUTE TO THE 2018 MFDA SCHOLARSHIP 
PROGRAM!! 

PLEASE INVOICE 

Company Name: ________________________________ 

Contribution/Pledge Amount: $___________ 

In Honor Of (optional): __________________________ 

In Memory Of (optional): _________________________ 

“MFDA Named Scholarship Sponsor” (A pledge of $1,000 or more):                                                             
______________________________________ 
(As it should appear on Signage and News Releases) 

As the Board will be reviewing the student scholarship applications the beginning of May, we would appreciate 
receiving your pledge by May 1st.  

Please make checks payable to: "MFDA", and mail to: 
MFDA; PO Box 72, Lake Zurich, IL  60047 

Pay by Credit Card: Call, Fax or Email MFDA’s Administrator with the following information: 

Credit Card Type: ____________ No. __________________________Exp. _______ 
Name & Address on Card: _______________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________________________________ 

On behalf of the MFDA members, Officers & Board of Directors, 
 Thank You in advance for your contribution to our  

39th Annual MFDA Scholarship Fund Drive! 

Questions?  Call MFDA Administrator, 
Nancy Rich @ 201-254-7784; fax: 847-516-6728; or email: mfdaboard@gmail.com; OR 

  Scholarship Chair: Barb Traum, Brighton Best International @ (800) 935-2378; 
btraum@brightonbest.com  


